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May 31, 1975

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th. Street,
Lincoln, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

This letter verifies your reception of KRMC on September 21,
1974 between 7:41 and 7:45 PM CDT. I am sorry for the delay in sending
this letter, but your original letter apparently was lost.
Our transmitter is a Collins 820D-1 1KW/?25CW operated in the
low power mode. A resistor network is switched into the common point
input to the phasor for our 7W pre sunrise operation. Enclosed is
a drawing of our pattern. We have twc towers, each 220 ft. in height
spaced 403 fedt (180C) apart. The southeast tower current is L%
as great as the current in the northwest $reference) tower. The current
in the southeast tower leads the reference tower current by approx.
17° to achieve the reguired pattern. Our pattern is the same for
both pre-sunrise and daytime operation, only the power is changed.
Thank you very much for your reception report.

Sincerely,

al/ 4

Weedo Uk,

Woody Embry d/
Assistant Chief Operator
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